
 

DIVISION COMMANDER’S REPORT 

 
TO:  Wally Smith, DCO 

FROM: Michael Mitchell, DCDR – Division 113-01    

DATE:  02NOV2017 

 

HIGHLIGHTS 

 

DIVISION 1 ELECTIONS 

DIVISION GOALS 

DIVISION CHANGE OF WATCH 

 

DETAILS 

 

Division 1, along with Flotillas 1-2, 1-4, 1-7 and 1-9 have concluded their elections for 2017-2018. 

Results have been forwarded to the Chief of Staff. 

 

Division 1 is encouraging all coxswains and crew members, along with Instructors and PA Officers, 

to complete their California Safe Boating requirements within the 2018 calendar year. 

 

The Division Change of Watch will be held on 07JAN2018 at the United Irish Cultural Center in 

San Francisco. The event will commence at 1100 with lunch being held at 1200. 
 
CC: 

Nancy Marion 

Robin Stewart 

 

United States Coast Guard Auxiliary – Division 113-01 

Eleventh Coast Guard District (NR) 

 

 

 

 

 


